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Comments: Please, please, please continue to protect our wilderness areas and reject the proposal to damage

and shrink the Holy Cross Wilderness area. I'm proud to call Colorado my home because our residents (and,

hopefully, our governing organizations) work hard to keep natural wilderness intact.

 

The Whitney Reservoir Project is destructive and will endanger our precious wilderness areas. This solution to

Aurora and Colorado Springs' problems is environmentally unhealthy and unacceptable.


